Story Street Mill and Overlay Update
Downtown Business Owners

Notice of project Changes

In order to expedite and simplify the Story Street mill and overlay
project, Story Street will be fully closed to vehicle traffic from 7t
Street to 8™ Street, as well as the intersections of 7" and 8" on
Monday, August 19" through Friday, August 23™. This will allow
contractors to complete the decorative crosswalks at 7" and 8™
Streets in one step completing this phase of the project. This was
not the original plan for this project, but after looking into the
options this seems to be the best way to simplify traffic control and
complete this phase of the project on schedule. All properties will
be accessible by pedestrian traffic as normal. We appreciate your
understanding.

All schedules are weather permitting.






